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Conditions in our state continue to decline, while the legislature is already awash in 

money, with no accountability . If you impose yet another new tax, you will certainly 

drive out more hard working tax paying residents and you will net lose  revenue. 

Goodbye to income for the city, Multnomah County, and the state. This is a tipping 

point. This is foolish and immoral. It’s time to stop extorting from those of us for work 

and giving it to those who choose not to participate in civil society. 


